We|come +o Year Onel

We hope you have all had a fun and relaxing summer heliday. Welcome back to scheel, and o your new
class ~ Maple er Helly.
Below is some information that should help you as you settle infe the new school term.
Please let us know if you have any questiens.
Mrs Freeman (Helly Class)
Miss Arulrasa (Maple Class)

ass
Teacher: Mrs Freeman

Mrs Finn (Wednesday pm)
Maple Class

Teacher: Miss Arulrasa
Mrs Baker (Wednesday pm)

Shared Teuchjng, Assistant: Mrs Bell (Men, Tues, Thurs, Fri)

Genera| Reminders..
The children will be deing PE on: Wednesday and Thursdays in Maple class
Tuesday and Wednesdays in Helly Class
Please wear full PE kit on PE days.

Please previde an old, oversized labelled shirt for messy Art lessens. .

Communication
If you have any concerns about your child, please feel free 1o contact us via email,
Mrs Freeman : hannahfreeman@firslower.org
Miss Arulrasa: kanurshiarulrase@firslower.org

For general queries, please contact the school office,




Reading

Please hear your child read as offen as you possibly can. When you have read with them, please
nete down the page they are up to and any relevant comments about how you feel they are geting
on with their reading,

Please do not feel that you have to rush through bocks or read a bock a night. A few pages is
often encugh and it is important that children have fime to discuss the meaning of the beok as well

as being able to read the werds.

Hemework
Spellings will be infroduced after half ferm and Learning logs (covering a variety of subjects) will start
atter the October half—term. We will Fn:!'n.ride more details nearer the ime.




